


 

WELCOME TO  

TERM 1 2024 

To make bookings, please see us in person or 

use one of the following methods: 

1. Text the OSHC mobile (0427 055 784) 

2. Call the OSHC landline (8284 1190) 

3. Email: 

4. For permanent bookings, please fill out a 

permanent booking slip and return to 

OSHC or via email. 

Rebecca.musico601@schools.sa.edu.au 

or 

Lauren.hazeal457@schools.sa.edu.au 

13/2 Pancake Day 

14/2 Valentine’s Day 

8/3 International Women's Day 

15/3 Anti Bullying Day 

21/3 Harmony Day 

22/3 Ride to School Day 

29/3 Good Friday 

1/4 Easter Monday 

 

 

 Our closing time is 6pm so please remember 

to be prompt in collecting your child/ren before this 

time 

 

 Late collection is charged at $1 per minute 

per child and this fee cannot be subsidised. 

 Please remember to let us know if your child/

ren will not be attending a session. This 

enables a smooth sign in process during the 

term and ensures spaces can be given to 

those on waiting lists. 

 Ensure enrolment and booking details are 

up to date 

 Remember to sign children in and out 

using the iPad at the sign in desk 

 Come and chat to us if you have any 

questions, queries or concerns 



A message from Rebecca! 

Hello all and a special welcome to all 
of the new families in 2024! We have 
thoroughly enjoyed being back at 
school and getting to know our new 
friends. 
 
I’d like to just go through a few key 
points as a refresh for the beginning 
of the year: 
 
Accounts - Invoices are emailed 
weekly and payment of these invoices 
are required regularly to ensure the 
continuation of care for your 
children. Should you experience 
financial hardship, please speak to 
leadership to organise payment plans. 
 
School Holidays - Each vacation care 
block will have its own set of 
bookings forms to complete. To 
secure your days, a $5 per day per 
child payment as well as completed 
forms are required to secure your 
dates. 
 
Sign in - It is a legal requirement 
for families and caregivers to sign 
their children in and out of the 
service. Please make sure you do this 
upon arrival each time. 
 
Grievances - Please make sure to 
speak to leadership regarding 
grievances. There are also grievance 
forms to complete. Under no 
circumstances it is acceptable to 

address other peoples children 
regarding behavioural incidents. 
 
Family Input - We would love to 
hear from you! If you have any 
feedback or ideas to share with us, 
please do so. 
 
This year we are dedicated to 
strengthening and improving our 
relationships with families and our 
community. Lauren and I are always 
looking at improving our processes 
and ensuring we have effective 
communication with our families is 
one of them. We believe supporting 
our families goes hand in hand with 
providing quality care to children. 
We are committed to ensuring our 
practice and environment is 
supportive and inclusive. 
 
We are looking forward to this year 
ahead of us. It’s always a heart 
warming experience watching your 
children grow and develop over time! 
 
Thank you, 

Rebecca Musico 

OSHC Director 



















A friendly reminder to families to please have a look at our OSHC Office 
Hours. 

As we are such a large service, sometimes it can be a bit tricky providing 
quality care to children whilst trying to help you with things such as accounts, 

payments or bookings.  

We will be opening our office to help you with such things after 8.45 AM 
after we have done the morning drop offs, and after 3.45 PM once we have 

settled our little friends in to the afternoon session.  

We are also in the office during the day to help you with any questions, 
however we do ask that between 3.00 PM and 3.45 PM you hold off on seeking 
assistance with things such as payments and checking account details as this 

can be a bit of a wild time getting our kiddies in and fed. 

This also ensures that we are giving our full attention and efforts to those 
who really need it at the time.  

If you can’t wait and need to shoot off, that’s okay! Send us a message or an 
email and we can help you with whatever you need when we are done!  

Thank you so much for your ongoing support.  

 

BSC after 8:45am 

ASC after 3:45pm 



Join Our Closed Facebook Group 

Answer the member question and join the group 

to keep up to date with important information, 

dates and FUN! 



Our focus this term…. 

Educational Program & Practice 

 Greetings to our wonderful OSHC community! 

As we dive into the new term, we're excited to 
share our renewed commitment to providing 
enriching educational experiences and fostering a 
supportive environment for all our children. At 
the heart of our mission lies a dedication to 
continually improving our programming and 
practices to ensure every child thrives in our care. 

To kickstart this term, Lauren will be attending a 
programming expo, seeking fresh ideas, 
innovative approaches, and best practices to 
integrate into our curriculum. This expo serves as 
a valuable opportunity for professional 
development, empowering us to stay current 
with educational trends and refine our strategies 
to better meet the evolving needs of our 
children. 

In our recent meetings, we've delved into critical 
reflection and the implementation of a robust 
cycle of planning. By critically evaluating our past 
practices, identifying areas for improvement, and 
setting clear goals, we aim to enhance the quality 
and effectiveness of our educational program. 
This reflective process ensures that we're 
continuously learning and adapting, fostering an 
environment of growth and excellence. 

 

 

 

Additionally, we're focusing on updating our 
transitions and procedures to create a safer and 
more supportive atmosphere for all children at 
OSHC. Smooth transitions not only minimize 
disruptions but also promote a sense of security 
and belonging among our young people. By fine-
tuning our procedures, we're streamlining our 
sessions and maximizing opportunities for 
engagement, exploration, and learning. 

Our commitment to educational excellence 
extends beyond the confines of our service; it's a 
collaborative effort involving our dedicated staff, 
supportive families, and the broader community. 
Together, we're creating a nurturing environment 
where every child feels valued, empowered, and 
inspired to reach their full potential. 

As we embark on this journey of continuous 
improvement, we invite you to join us in our 
mission to provide exceptional care and 
education for our children. Together, let's 
celebrate the joy of learning, exploration, and 
growth. 

Warm regards, 

OSHC Leadership 













Welcome back everyone! We hope you had an amazing break over the holidays. Let's take a look at 

all the fun and exciting activities we got up to during the vacation care period. We kicked off our 

vacation care with a bang at Kidschella! It was a day filled with music, arts, and crafts where our 

kids got to showcase their talents and creativity. A splash-tastic day was had by all at the Aquatic 

Centre. Our kids enjoyed swimming and playing in the water, soaking up the summer sun through the 

glass roof. The older kids had a blast exploring the Adelaide Oval, while the younger ones bounced 

their way through an inflatable wonderland. We got into the festive spirit with Christmas crafts 

and our very first OSHC Cinema night. Families joined us for a special screening of a Christmas 

movie in the gym with popcorn and juice boxes. 

Our Christmas Lunch Party was filled with joy, laughter, and delicious treats as we celebrated 

together before our holiday break. We had a beach-tastic time at the Beachouse, enjoying rides, 

games, and all the fun of the fair. From arcade games to energetic activities, our kids had a blast at 

Time Zone and a visit from Move it Body. We turned up the excitement with amusement games 

during the day and a groovy disco party at night. Thrills and spills were had at Rev It Up Racing, 

while the younger ones had a whale of a time at Sea Stars Play Cafe. 

From magical Disney adventures to exciting Pokemon hunts, and from wheely good fun to delicious 

culinary creations, every day was an adventure! Our sports enthusiasts had a ball at AFL Max, and 

movie buffs enjoyed a trip to the Odeon Cinemas. Our little adventurers scaled new heights at 

Funtopia, while our older kids glided and twirled on roller skates. Creativity flowed on Art Attack 

Day, and we celebrated our unique selves on All About Us Day with a sausage sizzle and refreshing 

juice boxes. 

It's been an incredible vacation care period filled with laughter, learning, and unforgettable 

memories. We can't wait to see what adventures await us next! 


























